[DATE]

Dear Participant:

Thank you for participating in the recent survey for the U.S. Department of Commerce, Bureau of the Census. The survey results will be used to gain a better understanding of attitudes towards government programs and the influences on participation in community activities.

If you would like more information regarding this survey, please call the NORC project toll-free at 1-XXX-XXXX or contact me via email at: [PROJECT EMAIL DOMAIN@norc.uchicago.edu].

Thank you again for your help with this important research.

Sincerely,

Chet Bowie Project Director National Opinion Research Center